
 URGENT BUSINESS  
  9TH APRIL 2009
 
 
1 SEVEN DAY PER WEEK OPENING OF MORECAMBE VISITOR INFORMATION 

CENTRE - TRIAL PERIOD  
 
 Following the expiry of the call-in period, this decision (previously agreed by the Chief 

Executive in consultation with the Leader of the Cabinet and the Cabinet Member with 
Special Responsibility for Tourism and Events throughout the District) is confirmed and 
may now be implemented.  

  
 

Any queries regarding these Minutes, please contact 
Tom Silvani, Democratic Services - telephone (01524) 582132 or email 

tsilvani@lancaster.gov.uk 
 

 

 


